                           The Evers & Co. March 2016 Real Estate Report
The spring real estate season for the close-in Metro area got off to a slow start in March, with mostly negative numbers in dollar volume of sales and average price, with the exception of the District, which showed a strong 17.1% increase in dollar volume of sales as well as a 4.5% increase in average price over last March. While the numbers from February looked like the suburbs were finally getting increasing activity, the District is the overall leader in sales and price this past month. 

There are two big reasons for this. First, there’s the desire to be close to public transportation and avoid the increasing gridlock on the area’s roads and highways. Secondly, there is heavy duty buying on the part of millennials in the District. While the Baby Boomers were previously predicted to account for the success of our current market, the millennials are by far outpacing them. And, with strong demand and limited supply in the hot “close-in” areas, the number of multiple contracts for properties is on the rise and will be a factor for the entire spring/early summer season.
*Statistics are taken from the MRIS (Metropolitan Regional Information System) for three areas: Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Northern Virginia.

